
Your Right to Receive a Good Faith Estimate of Expected Charges 

Under the No Surprises Act 

Varney Chiropractic will provide a “Good Faith Estimate” (“GFE”) of how much our 
services will likely cost you upon request.  If you are paying us directly for your 
services and you schedule at least 3 days in advance, we will provide a written 
GFE within 1 day of scheduling 

We will inform you in advance with a new GFE if we plan to increase our fees or 
we anticipate your costs exceeding your original GFE.   If we don’t and we bill you 
more than $400 in excess of your GFE without informing you in advance, you will 
have a right to dispute our bill through a federal dispute resolution process.  You 
will need to provide a copy of your GFE to open a dispute, so we recommend that 
you save and/or print your GFE for future reference. 

To request a GFE, please contact us at backtohealth@varneychiropractic.com or 
207-225-5949. 

Our Fee Schedule: 
Fees are based on a combination of time spent by the doctor, number of regions 

treated, complexity of your case, and whether any modalities were used 
(massage, laser, etc.). 

New Patient Visit:  $100 - $135 

Re-Examination Visit:  $85 - $120 

Treatment Visits:  $40 -$60* 

*This could be up to $80 if you are seeing multiple providers at a single visit* 

 

 

For questions or more information about your right to a Good Faith Estimate, visit 
www.cms.gov/nosurprises/consumers, email FederalPPDRQuestions@cms.hhs.gov, or call  

1-800-985-3059. 


